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May 31, 2023 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

This summer, the Marion School District will provide breakfast and lunch for summer school 

students as well as students enrolled in the Boys and Girls Club. Meals will be served starting June 

5, 2023, and ending on July 14, 2023. 

 

Breakfast will be served Monday-Friday from 8-9 a.m., with lunch being served from 11 a.m.-1 p.m.   

 

There are no income requirements or registration. All students enrolled in summer school or the 

Boys and Girls Club will eat at no charge.  

 

For more information, contact Victoria Phillips at 870-739-5100, extension 10112. 
 

Each year, the U.S. Department of Agriculture partners with local organizations like Marion School 

District to provide free meals to children when school is out for the summer. For more summer 

meals sites, go to https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids   

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Victoria Phillips 

Child Nutrition Director 

Marion School District 

vphillips@msd3.org 

870-739-5100, ext. 10112 
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